BLACK KNIGHTS CAR CLUB
                                                  Estherville, Iowa

The Dec. meeting of the Black Knights Car Club was called to order by vice president Jeff Stevens at 7:00 pm Tues. Dec. 3, 2019 with 16 present.

Visitors:  None

Secretaries Report:  Nov. minutes read by Gary Crandall. Approved as read.

Treasurers Report:  Balance of $12,350.00

Old Business:  Several members helped with the American Classic Cars project/class at Spirit Lake Middle School. Besides building the models the students enjoyed field trips to the Toy Shed and to the Classic Car Museum.
The students were very appreciative and thanked the club members for coming. Terry Butler the instructor was thank full for the help with assembly and judging. Every one had a good time. It would be good to make this a yearly event.

New Business: Officer election.
( Also known as pirate plank walking)
President: Open
Vice President: Jeff Stevens
Secretary: Gary Crandall
Treasurer: Robert LHeureux

Check the Black Knights web site for events. 

Adjourned: 7:30 pm

Submitted: Gary Crandall, secretary

